
ATLANTIC AVENUE PROJECT UPDATE 
March 14, 2024 

Construction resuming Monday, March 18th 

The Atlantic Avenue Project, funded under the MassDOT Transportation Improvement Program 

(TIP), will resume construction on Monday, March 18th.  

Over the winter period, the utility companies completed the relocation of the utility poles 

consistent with the new roadway layout. The Contractor, P.A. Landers, will resume their work 

next week by raising the covers for manholes to the final roadway grades. This is anticipated to 

take 2-3 weeks to complete and will be conducted throughout the entire stretch of Atlantic Avenue. 

In addition, the Contractor will begin work to install new drainage structures and pipes at the 

intersection with Montana Avenue.   

The other remaining work to be carried out over the next several months includes: 

- Installation of granite curbing at various locations throughout the project.

- Completion of sidewalk paving

- Pavement milling, mostly on side streets at the limits of work

- Paving the final surface course of pavement throughout the project.

- Installing new pavement markings and signage

The project is anticipated to be substantially completed by the beginning of July. 

Traffic Impacts 

Through vehicle traffic may be detoured as necessary between School Street and Jerusalem Road 

during the daytime for the foreseeable future with one lane of traffic open for local traffic. 

Pedestrians, bicycles, school buses, and emergency vehicles will continue to be able to travel 

through the construction area. Access to residences, businesses and the Town Hall will also be 

maintained. At least one travel lane will be maintained at all times with police directing traffic as 

needed.  

Please exercise caution traveling through Atlantic Avenue and seek alternate routes when possible. 

The construction may cause noise disruption during the work hours of 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM.  

Questions/Concerns? 

Please visit the Town website at https://www.town.hull.ma.us/town-manager/pages/atlantic-

avenue-reconstruction-project for information on the history of the project and the project plans. 

In addition, reach out to Joe Stigliani at jstigliani@town.hull.ma.us or the Department of Public 

Works at (781) 925-0900. Please keep in mind that while these updates are intended to provide as 

accurate and up-to-date information as possible, construction activity can change on a day-to-day 

basis. 
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Drainage work at Montana
Avenue

Raising manholes
covers to final grades
throughout the project.


